## PETER ADAM

Fourth District, Chair

## DOREEN FARR

Third District, Vice Chair

## SALUD CARBAJAL

First District

# **JANET WOLF**

Second District

# STEVE LAVAGNINO

Fifth District



#### **BOARD OF SUPERVISORS**

County Administration Building 105 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, CA 93101 Telephone: (805) 568-2190 www.countyofsb.org

# **COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA**

February 9, 2016

Carl Torgersen, Deputy Director State Water Project California Department of Water Resources P.O. Box 942836, Room 1115-9 Sacramento, CA 94236-0001

RE: Reacquisition of Table A Water

Santa Barbara County Flood Control & Water Conservation District

# Dear Mr. Torgersen:

The Central Coast Water Authority has expressed an interest in acquiring 12,214 acre-feet of Table A water.

The Santa Barbara County Flood Control and Water Conservation District's Board of Directors considered this matter on February 9, 2016. We are interested in and request additional information as to what would be required to pursue this acquisition.

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Fayram, Deputy Public Works Director, at tfayram@cosbpw.net or (805) 568-3436.

Sincerely.

Peter Adam

Chair of the Board of Directors

Santa Barbara County Flood Control & Water Conservation District